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Corrigendum 

 

 

In partial modification of the Advertisement Notice issued vide Memo No. 

DoRD/MKC/20-182/4275-A dated 26/02/2014, the date of walk-in-interview for the 

positions of one Research Associate (RA) and one Senior Research Fellow (SRF) under 

the DBT sponsored project entitled “A novel stable vanadium compound for the 

alleviation of diabetes” scheduled on 13 March, 2014 has now been postponed to 21 

March, 2014. 
 

The other terms of the earlier advertisement No. DoRD/MKC/20-182/4275-A dated 

26/02/2014 will remain unchanged. 
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